
rodio1280 
new Orleans 

1440 Canal Street 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70112 
(504) 581-1280 

October 18, 1978 

T1er 71Xer - 

Please excuse this informal letter, but I am 
basically lazy. 

At any rate, our Art Department has come through 
with some sharp new QSL cards. And, as promised, I am 
enclosing one in confirmation of your recent report. 

Thanks again for your report and your interest 
in WGSO radio. 

Enclosure 

73 and best DX, 

Frank ynard 
Chief Engineer 

Member Insilco Broadcast Group 


